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Unity Career and College Fair: 
An Exciting New Tradition! 

On Wednesday, February 1st, 
Unity High School senior 
students had the incredible 
opportunity to connect with 
nearly 40 local businesses, 
technical colleges, and 4-year 
universities. The students were 
blown away by the incredible 
conversations and career 
opportunities that they were 
exposed to during their two-hour 
fair. This activity is one that 
Unity School District will look to 
build upon in the years to come. 
Creating an opportunity for 
Unity High School students to 

connect with local businesses and 
post-secondary institutions is 
incredibly important for ongoing 
community growth and industry. 
While this year was primarily 
focused on the senior students, 
future fairs will involve high 
school students at all four levels. 
As each level is at a different place 
in their preparation for post-
secondary life, this opportunity 
will prove to be rich for all 
involved. Unity School District is 
beyond grateful to all of the 
representatives that attended this 
incredible fair! 

Over the past few years, Brian Collins has been 
working with numerous student-athletes to establish 
a Unity Powerlifting program. While many students 
participate in Unity’s winter extracurricular activities, 
the Powerlifting Club creates a unique opportunity 
for students across the board to participate in a 
healthy and growing sport. The Unity Powerlifting 

Club has seen growth over the last two years because 
of the large amounts of success that former student, 
Jayda Heilig, experienced as a powerlifting 
competitor. This year, four students have already 
qualified to compete at the State level, and Mr. 
Collins hopes that several more will qualify in the 
coming weeks. Keep up the great work! 
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Congratulations to the Unity 
Wrestling Team for placing 3rd at the 
Conference Tournament on Saturday, 
February 4th. Many wrestlers did well 
and sophomore student, Jack Ross 
,rose to victory as the Conference 
Champ! 

The Unity FFA had the fun 
opportunity to attend the World’s 
Toughest Rodeo. The group had a lot 
of fun at the event and were able to 
spend some quality time as a club! 

Unity School District and the Unity 
FFA would like to extend a large 
amount of gratitude to Polk Burnett 
for their generous $1,000 donation 
towards the spring Ag On The 
Lawn event! 

This trimester, eight Unity High School 
seniors are completing a CDL Class A 
program through Northwood Technical 
College. It has been an excellent 
experience and Unity looks forward to 
future opportunities as well! 

“Practice like you have never won…compete 
like you have never lost.” 

 
Congratulations to Piper Nelson, 
Isaac Zahler, and Jillian Fisher for 
earning the opportunity to try out 
for the State Honors Band and State 
Honors Choir. Good luck to the 
three of them as they pursue this 
exciting endeavor! 5 


